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The following pamphlet was produced in 1992 by the now
defunct Workers Revolution Group, which was a fraternal
organization of the LRP based in Australia at that time. We
are  posting  the  material  now  because  of  its  vital
importance  in  the  light  of  the  virulent  anti-Muslim
campaigns of recent  years,  which in Europe have often
taken the form of anti-veil legislation. We look forward to
feedback from our readers about the analysis presented in
this pamphlet. (For more information about the WRG, see
Proletarian Revolution No. 46, Spring 1994.) 


























